
From: Marilyn Lindsay [mailto:everlovinma@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 9:48 AM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Subject: Variance to Lot Lines 

  

With this one action, two nonconforming lots will be generated.  The homeowner should draw up new 

house plans, leave the long standing straight lines alone and be done with it.   

  

Since so many, including the Board of Zoning Appeals staff, agree there should be no variance why in the 

world is this going forward?   

  

Marilyn Lindsay 

 


